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A huge thank you to everyone involved in the Year 5 Shackleton Production the 

whole school have enjoyed this week.  What a fantastic way to end to a busy half 

term. It was a great showcase of their learning, singing, dancing and some fantastic 

acting and delivery of lines clearly and with confidence.  Well done! 

 

We have recently shared booklets detailing PSHE lessons for the summer term. If 

you would like more information about this please join us for our parent work-

shops on the following dates: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To end this newsletter this week, as this year the spring break      

covers two festivals, I would like to wish all those celebrating Easter, 

a Happy Easter and those celebrating Vaisakhi, a Happy Vaisakhi.     

Finally, to all our families in the school community, have a peaceful 

and enjoyable holiday and I look forward to seeing you all back at 

school on Monday 28th April. 

Mrs Bills 

Monday 28th April Year 2, 9am 

Tuesday 29th April Year 1, 9am 

Thursday 1st May Year 4, 9am 

Friday 2nd May Year 3, 9am 

Wednesday 7th May Year 6, 9am 

Thursday 8th May Year 5, 9am 
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Who will win the battle of the bands 
over the holidays?  

Year 3, 4, or Year 5? 

Who knows their tables 
the best? 

We will find out soon! 

Water bottles. 

 

As we move into summer 
please make sure your 
child comes with a full 
water bottle.  If they do 
drink it all it can always 
be refilled. 

Extracurricular Clubs 

Summer Term. 
    

Mrs Williams and Mr Connolly, 
have been busy sorting out the 
after school clubs that start back 
on Monday 28th April. 

 

You can check on the My Child at 
School APP if your child has been 
moved off the waiting list and is 
now in (enrolled) into on a club. 

Wicked Weaving and Stitch in Time club have reo-
pened for pupils in Years 5 & 6 as there are still a 
few spaces. 

HOLIDAYS 

 There is no school for the next two 
weeks and the summer term starts 

Monday 28th April. 

For anyone planning their summer 
holidays already…  The summer term 

end on Friday 18th July 

PE 
When we come back after the holidays, PE 

will be on Monday so apart from Nursery 

pupils, all pupils should wear their uniform 

to school and bring in their PE kits ready to 

change for PE on these days: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hopefully the lovely weather will continue so 

many PE lessons will be outside and on the 

field, so adding a sunhat as well as a black 

hoodie to a PE kit maybe a good idea. 
   

Mondays Year 1, 5 & 6 

Tuesdays Year 2 & 5 

Wednesdays Year 1, 3 & 6 

Thursdays Reception, Year 2 & 4 

Fridays 

Year 3 (3R Swimming) 

Year 4 

Nursery 

You will find an updated policy alongside this week’s 

newsletter: ‘Expected Behaviour of Parents and   

Visitors’.  

 

Please do take note of the content and if you have 

any feedback, comments or queries please let us 

know by emailing admin@holbrook.coventry.sch.uk  


